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 SENT BY EMAIL 
Town of Canmore  
902 - 7th Avenue  
Canmore, AB T1W 3K1  
 
Attention: Félix Camiré, Project Engineer, Town of Canmore Engineering Services  
 
Dear Mr. Camiré:  
 
Re:    Town of Canmore Cougar Creek Debris Flood Retention Structure Project  

NRCB Application No. 1601  

The NRCB panel has one document request that follows up on a document that you provided on June 
28, 2018 and a couple follow-up questions that arise from the responses you provided to the July 4, 
2018 questions. Specifically: 

1. The “Cougar Creek – Update of Grade Control Design Report – Issued for Permit”, dated 2016-
05-04 contains a list of drawings at pages 7 and 8 (section 00.04). Please provide the listed 
drawings.   

2. NRCB Question 3.3 (July 4, 2018) asks if any further measures are required, or proposed, to 
ensure the channel bed functions with the design project discharge.  The Town’s response 
makes no mention of the channel bed; please explain if any further measures are required, or 
proposed, to ensure the channel bed functions with the design project discharge. 

3. In response to NRCB Question 3.4: (July 4, 2018) the Town says that further investigation of the 
45 m3/s flow rate shows that a diverting structure is not required. The Town’s response does 
not identify how or why this decision was made: please explain how this decision was reached 
and why the diverting structure is no longer required (include any applicable reports). 

Should you have questions, please contact me directly at 403-297-4304.  

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Bill Kennedy  
General Counsel 

mailto:bill.kennedy@nrcb.ca

